
 

NOTICE NO: 33/2025 

 

DEMOLITION OF BUILDINGS ON ERF 49 AND 82 IN STERKSPRUIT 

 

Senqu Local Municipality herewith notifies the residents for Sterkspruit that the 

municipality will commence to demolish the dilapidated buildings on erf 49 and 82 in 

Sterkspruit which have become unsafe, unsightly, a nuisance and hubs for criminal 

activities in the town. 

 

Demolition of these buildings will commence from the 22nd of March 2025 (in the 

afternoon) to the 23rd of March 2025. You are kindly requested to keep a safe distance 

from these properties as the demolition occurs.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

   T MAWONGA 

   MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

 

20/03/2025 

 

 


